
 
 

 
Notes from Neighborhood Advisory Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, Aug. 21, 2019 
 
 

1. Department of Public Safety report 
a. Office Terry McAllister introduced himself as the new Public Safety rep and 

discussed what the university is doing to monitor students in the neighborhood 
and other safety issues.  

2. University events 
a. Fred Puza shared the College of Communication and Fine Arts 2019-2020 catalof 

of events (https://issuu.com/loyolamarymount/docs/cfa_events_2019_2020)  
b. Faculty Pub line-up (https://librarynews.lmu.edu/2019/08/faculty-pub-night-

2019-2020-speaker-line-up/)  
3. Construction updates 

a. Residence Hall - Earthwork and grading are 90% complete. Installation of 
underground utilities and formwork are ongoing.  Concrete pours and framing 
are scheduled in September. 

b. School of Film and Television Pavilion – The pavilion is on hold until funding has 
been secured.  

4. Neighborhood Council reps – Paula Gerez and Dave Mannix will serve as the 
Neighborhood Council reps. Still determining other reps for NAC. 

5. LMU alerts 
6. How to report a disturbance in the community – Puza explained how to report a student 

disturbance in the neighborhood. (https://communitynews.lmu.edu/reporting-a-
neighborhood-disturbance/)  

7. Presentation 
a. Puza present on the Specific Plan amendment and answered questions. 

 
 
 


